
From: Michael Horn <michael@theyfly.com> 
Date: August 28, 2008 12:11:30 PM PDT 
To: Derek Bartholomaus <derek@iigwest.com>, "James Underdown 
randi@randi.org" <jim@cfiwest.org>, Philip Plait 
<thebadastronomer@gmail.com> 
Subject: Prime time! 
 
Hey there, Derek, you lucky guy! 
 
Your new, but stunningly classic Maus-up will be featured in FOUR new LIVE 
presentations (two in L.A.!) with equally well promoted, honorable mention 
awards going to Dr. Phil for his own "I wanna hold it in my hands" and other 
nonsense about real "UFO evidence" which, I have a feeling, may ultimately give 
you a run for your money. 
 
And I'll even make some time for YOU to explain all of your screw ups...IN 
PERSON! 
 
Stay tuned...! 
 
MH 


